Feb. 22,2019
I DO NOT CONCENT TO THE OREGON 2019 HB 2020.

My name is Phil Dollison. I am retired and the owner of a farm, located 6621 Upper
Applegate Rd., Jacksonville Or.

I strongly disagree to HB 2020. There is no upside to farmers and ranchers with this
poorly written “ clean energy “ bill. For retired persons on fixed income, it is
devastating.

This is WAR against producers.

We receive absolutely no benefit from the bill and a substantially increased cost for
electrical power, irrigation, lighting and heat for our greenhouses, fuel for tractor and
trucks and increased cost of fertilizers.

“ And of course, farmers will benefit from a more stable climate “ This is pure
BS. This bill will give absolutely no benefit to farmers for “ stable climate.

If you want to have a “ very small “ benefit to farmers, go after the five worst polluting
corporations in Oregon:

SAPA Extrusions Inc. Toxic chemicals
Siltronic Corp. Toxic chemicals

Arelin Corp. Toxic chemicals

ESCO Corp. Toxic chemicals

Cascade General, Toxic chemicals

Our sales of Hemp across state lines will put us in great disadvantage, competition wise,
from states without such draconian additional burdensome taxes from the likes of HB
2020.

This ill advised bill and subsequent “ climate control “ measures sure to follow is a war
on oil, natural gas, nuclear power plants and dams in our country, likely to bring about
an economic collapse of the Untied States while ignoring China, India, and other
emerging first world economies not bound by these “ feel good “ climate rules.

Phil Dollison



